
January 12, 2018 

 

To:  Alcohol License Review Committee 

Re:  Sujeo Request for Entertainment License 

Krys Wachowiak appeared before the Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association (TLNA) council to 

request support for an entertainment license at the Sujeo restaurant.   Krys Wachowiak says they would 

like to add DJ entertainment for late night dining, on Thursdays, Friday, and Saturdays, hoping to attract 

more customers.  As the space is tight, he does not anticipate dancing or loud music.   The music will 

complement the current dining atmosphere of the restaurant.  He is happy to agree to ending the 

entertainment at 1:30 on Thursdays, and 2:00 on Fridays and Saturdays.   

The TLNA Council appreciates the positive impact that Sujeo’s has on our neighborhood and 

unanimously supports this request.  We hope that this will help solidify Krys Wachowiak’s business in an 

area that is still evolving.   

If you have any questions or if I can provide any additional information, please let me know.     

Sincerely,  

 

Patty Prime  

President, Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association  


